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We recognise the importance of working together with you in your 

child’s education. The relationship between a child’s home and school 

forms an important part of a successful education and we provide 

many opportunities to develop the partnership with parents. We 

ask for your full support to achieve this. 

 

Each term we run events in every classroom to enable you to join in 

with your child and see first-hand the work they do. This includes 

invitations to lessons, the start of new topics and Family Learning 

Mornings.   

 

We also run regular class assemblies where the children showcase 

their learning and where they learn to speak confidently in front of an 

audience. 

 

We hold termly meetings between parents and class teachers to keep 

you regularly informed of your child’s progress. In the Summer Term 

we send you a copy of your child’s “Record of Achievement” for the 

past year. 

 

The class teachers are always willing to see you at the end of the day 

if you have anything you wish to discuss. A message can always be left 

with the office.  

 

If you have any concerns about your child’s progress you are most 

welcome to make an appointment with the class teacher in the first 

instance and if you still have concerns with the Head teacher. 

 

 

 

 


